2018 1st Quarter (Jan-Mar) Newsletter

Association of Military Legal Administrators

Teach - Coach - Mentor - Lead

http://www.amla-tcml.org/

#AMLA #TeachCoachMentorLead #TCML

In this issue:

- 2017 Closeout
- Significant events from the quarter
- Upcoming Events
- A word from the AMLA President
- 3rd Annual AMLA Golf Tournament
- AMLA Dinner
- 100th Celebration Banquet Centennial Ball

1st Quarter Events

The Association of Military Legal Administrators ended 2017 strong with some great participation in Wreaths Across America. Members of AMLA laid wreaths and paid their respects to America's fallen heroes at Arlington National Cemetery and the West Point Military Cemetery.





2018 is starting off with a bang as 6 outstanding legal administrators are pinning on their new warrant officer rank and joining the cohort. We congratulate WO1 Allison Allen, WO1 Crystal Edwards, WO1 Beatriz Hendricks, WO1 Nate Huntington, WO1 Norman Mininger, and WO1 Monica Mutemwa on graduating the Warrant Officer Candidate School.



Upcoming Events

June 24

3rd Annual AMLA Golf Tournament

June 24

AMLA Dinner

July 7

100th Celebration Banquet Centennial Ball

A Word from the AMLA President

Greetings! We have maintained a steady pace to start the year and your AMLA leadership is consistently working on new opportunities for the organization. As usual, summer will be a busy time for us and we look forward to seeing you at the Golf Tournament, Annual Meeting of the Members and other upcoming events. If you have any thoughts, questions, or suggestions, please let us know, we love hearing from you! -Jim Carroll

Upcoming Events

3rd Annual AMLA Golf Tournament

It's that time of year again! On June 24, 2018, at 8:00 am, AMLA will host its 3rd annual golf tournament at MeadowCreek Golf Course. Clean up your golf clubs and bring you're 'A' game because there will be prizes! More information on how to sign up will be available on our website, Facebook page, and sent through email.



1400 Pen Park Rd., Charlottesville, VA 22901



Please save the date for a "Family Reunion" style dinner the week of June 24th in Charlottesville. If you are interested in attending, or know someone who might be, please send us a note at <u>public relations@amla-tcml.org</u>

100th Celebration Banquet Centennial Ball

As you know, this is a big year for the Warrant Officer. 2018 marks 100 years since the implementation of these technical experts into the United States Army. In celebration of these 100 years, the United States Army Warrant Officer Association will be hosting a celebration banquet and centennial ball at 6:00 pm on July 7, 2018. This event will take place at the Sheraton Pentagon City Hotel, located at 900 S Orme St, Arlington, VA 22204. For more information on how to register, visit USAWOA's website at http://usawoa.org/ or the event Facebook page at

https://www.facebook.com/events/349447458883224/.



Want to get involved with AMLA?

How Can I Give Back?

There are lots of opportunities to get involved – even if you don't have much time. Please contact a board member for further information.

Contact Information

AMLA Website

http://www.amla-tcml.org/

Facebook Page

https://www.facebook.com/AMLAsocial/

Public Relations Director

public relations@amla-tcml.org

Membership Chair

membership@amla-tcml.org

Send us your thoughts, share your ideas, and volunteer to play a larger role in this wonderful organization!

Teach - Coach - Mentor - Lead

2018 1st Quarter (Jan-Mar)